
 

Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress.  Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need 

to make to help you support your child, for example: letters in large font; letters in different languages; wheelchair 

access; explaining things over the phone; a discussion with a school colleague of the same gender.  

 

 
5th May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Recently your child kick-started their musical journey by participating in an 
instrument demonstration and workshop with a team of musicians from North 
Yorkshire County Music Service. During this demonstration, they witnessed the 
following instruments being played: 
 

• Strings: Violin, Viola, Cello 

• Woodwind: Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone  

• Brass: Trumpet, Tenor Horn, Trombone, Euphonium  

• Piano, Keyboard 

• Voice  
 
As a Music Service, we offer lessons on the above instruments as well as percussion, 
drums, guitar, double bass, oboe, bassoon, cornet, French horn and tuba. If your child 
is interested in continuing their musical journey by beginning lessons on any musical 
instrument, please complete the slip attached and return it to your child’s school. One 
of our team will then be in touch. If you have previously applied for lessons with the 
Music Service and are yet to receive a response, please do apply again.  
 
Further information about the North Yorkshire County Music Service and the fees for 
instrumental tuition can be found at https://www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk/.  
 
Please register interest by filling out the form at Request Lessons with the Music 
Service - North Yorkshire Music Hub on the North Yorkshire Music Hub Website.  
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
Kind regards, Andy, Emily, Lily, Ryan & Scott  
Instrumental Lead Team  
North Yorkshire County Music Service 
 
 

       
 

 

    Aim High… 
      Be Happy… 
         Celebrate… 
            Together 

North Yorkshire County Council 

Applegarth Primary School 
Headteacher: Mr J. Peoples 

                                Upwell Road, Northallerton North 
Yorkshire DL7 8QF 

 

                Telephone: Northallerton (01609) 773521 
Applegarth Wraparound Care: 07592 680747 

 
E-mail: admin@applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Web site: www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk 
School Blog: blog.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress.  Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need 

to make to help you support your child, for example: letters in large font; letters in different languages; wheelchair 

access; explaining things over the phone; a discussion with a school colleague of the same gender.  

 

 
 
Music Lessons with North Yorkshire County Music Service 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………     School …………………………………. 
 
Current School Year Group (e.g. Y5)  ……………………………….... 
 
First Choice of Instrument …………………………………………………………….. 
 
Preference - Individual or Group Lesson ……………………………………………… 
 
Parent/Carer’s Name …………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent/Carer’s Email Address ………………………………………………………….. 
 
Parent/Carer’s Contact Tel. Number   ….……………………………………………… 
 
 
If you are in receipt of Free School Meals, please tick this box                                
 
 
 
 
 
Please return this form to Applegarth School.  Thank you. 


